
 

Northwood School District 
N14463 Hwy. 53          Minong, Wisconsin 54859         715-466-2297         www.northwoodk12wi.com 

February 16, 2020 

  

Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 

 

RE:  Graduation Requirements 

  

Dear Mrs. Michelle Jones: 

  

The Northwood School District was notified by Mrs. Christine Tiedje that she noticed our district reported zero 

credits in Health for our graduation requirements.   

 

Our District does require 0.5 credits in Health for grades 7-12.  Per our current and recent schedules, students have 

taken the 0.5 Health credit during their 8th grade year.  This may be part of the reason the reporting is not showing 

accurately.  

 

Our District is interested in correcting this error.  If there is a specific process for avoiding this error in the future, 

please let us know so we can prevent further errors. 

 

If you have any questions or need clarification regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me to discuss. 

 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Peter (Scot) Kelly 

District Superintendent 

 

 


